
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

May 6, 2019 

 

Arkansas Wastewater Licensing Committee to Meet  

 
NORTH LITTLE ROCK–The Arkansas Wastewater Licensing Committee will meet at 10:00 a.m., 

Wednesday, May 8, 2019, at the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) 

Headquarters, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock. The meeting will be held in Conference 

Room 1E09 on the first floor of the building. 

 

Items on the committee agenda include the announcement of the financial and licensing issue 

reports, training updates regarding the Arkansas Environmental Training Academy and Arkansas 

Rural Water Association, and request for reciprocity by Missouri Class A Operator, Jami Favor. 

 

The committee advises and assists ADEQ and the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology 

Commission concerning administration of the state’s wastewater treatment plant operator training 

and licensing program. 

 

CONTACT: press@adeq.state.ar.us or 501-682-0916 
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